
 
 

 

 

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council 

 

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager  

 

Date: May 8, 2025 

 

Subject: Goodwyn Mills Cawood (GMC) Architectural Services Proposal for 

Toddler Park  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the City Council approve the Architectural Services Proposal 

for Toddler Park from GMC dated March 31, 2025  

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: 

NTE for this project is $54,600. (5% contingency). 2019 Walton SPLOST (321-

6200).  

 

BACKGROUND: 

Toddler Park was purchased in 2001 and in 2005 the playground equipment bid 

was $40,000 with Loganville Woman’s Club donating $10,000 to be used in the 

park. Toddler park has been discussed in the past for upgrades at the time grant 

funding was not available.  
  

 

 

 

 

 


